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Dear Friends,

This past year has been one for The Sharing Place record books. Thanks to our dedicated community
we are taking critical steps towards moving grief care forward for children and families in Utah. I am
thrilled to share with you heartwarming stories from Fiscal Year 2024 and exciting news for our future. 

As many of your know, without early intervention, children experiencing unaddressed grief can suffer
from short- and long-term difficulties that can impact their social, emotional, and physical health. We
are grateful to our community of big-hearted individuals who work hard to ensure the healthy and safe
futures of grieving youth. 

Thank you for continuing to grow with us as we honor the memories, experiences, and feelings of
those who seek care at The Sharing Place. It means the world to us.

Sincerely,
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John Gold, Executive Director
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FISCAL YEAR ‘24 BY THE NUMBERS

Fiscal Year 2024 Income and Expenses

Look for Fiscal Year 2024 income and expense
numbers to be updated March 2025 at
thesharingplace.org/holdforurlupdate.

*Please note FY’22 and FY’23 fundraising totals and number of children served have been updated since the last annual report.
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1 in 16
children in Utah willexperience the deathof a parent or siblingbefore age 18.



Friends of TSP (FTSP) Seeks to Grow Mission 
Friends of The Sharing Place was established to bring
friends, families, volunteers, and partners together through
meaningful volunteer opportunities. This includes everything
from helping with day-to-day tasks to organizing reunions for
families, and assisting with our annual Day of the Dead Gala.
If you are interested in becoming a member - scan the QR
code to learn more!

Riverton High Students Make Historic Gift
On December 21, 2023, The Silver Rush program at Riverton High announced
a gift of $207, 667.24 to The Sharing Place. Riverton Mayor, Trent Skaggs
and Bluffdale Mayor, Natalie Hall, were present to thank all those who
participated in making history for The Sharing Place! “Bluffdale and Riverdale
residents really came together to support Riverton High School and the
Silver Rush. This is what community is all about,” said Mayor Hall. 

We are so very grateful to all of our donors. Philanthropic gifts like yours account for
97% of our funding. You make our mission of assisting grieving children and families
possible.  Scan the QR code to see a list of our amazing 2023-2024 donors.

BIG NEWS

OTHER

Meeting the Needs of Pleasant Grove
The Pleasant Grove location has seen substantial growth in it’s two years of
operation, nearly doubling the amount of children served. Expanding services
has proven effective in meeting the needs of grieving families in this area of
Utah County. 

PROGRAM HIGHLIGHTS

THANK YOUDONORS!
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Amy Allphin
Alysha Carling
Caron Child
Leslie Durham
Chelsea Gardner
Annie Hall
Tauni Hill
Jake Knight

Sophie Lloyd
Jill Macfarlane
Lois Maxson
Colby Odom
Dina Petersen
Laura Peterson
Tracy Seegmiller
Hollie Shelton

Staff & Volunteer Milestones

Members at Large
Melissa Anderson Larkin, Larkin Mortuary
Derek Jensen, Judge Memorial High School
Lance Lehnhof, Buchalter
Kate Morham, Wetherby Asset Management 
Bethany Marullo, Intermountain Healthcare
Mark Maxwell, Alta Bank
Gretchen Silver, ONE
Lisa Stowe, Ally Bank

Executive Director
John Gold 

Development Assistant
Jody Glende

Program Director 
Jill Macfarlane

Outreach and Education
Coordinator   
Dina Petersen

Utah County Director
Tracy Seegmiller 

Director of Development   
Christopher Smith 

STAFF
President   Greg Behrmann
President-elect   Britta Stott, Workday
Secretary   Ashley Vanderhoof, Purple Innovation, Inc
Treasurer   Dan Versoi, Instructure

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

GROUP COORDINATORS
Salt Lake City
1695 East 3300 South
Salt Lake City, UT 84106
(801)466-6730
Taylorsville
2195 West 5400 South
Taylorsville, UT 84129 
(801)466-6730

LOCATIONS

Pleasant Grove
487 East 1000 South
Pleasant Grove, UT 84062
(385)301-41565+ Years 10+ Years 20+ Years

Sami Shupe
Brooke Slabbert
Annie Slater
Bridget Thackeray
Tammie Todd
Jacie Webster
Sara Wilson

LET’S CONNECT
facebook.com/thesharingplace@the_sharing_place thesharingplace.org

“The Sharing Place allowed me to accept my grief in a way that no other environment
would have permitted. This allowance came from the fact that I was among others
similarly aged, similarly begotten, and therefore, I was not alone.” - TSP Participant

MAKE A GIFT


